
For the rest of this week we will talk about priority queues,  which are discussed in Chapter 21 of the 

text,  pages 807 to 839. 

Exam 2 will be on Friday, May 6.  The class homepage has a list of topics for the exam, last fall’s exam 2, 

and solutions to last fall’s exam 2. 

There will be an information meeting on the AIT-Budapest study away program tomorrow (Thursday, 

April 28) at 4:30 in King 123.  If you are interested in combining a major or minor in CS with a study 

abroad experience, this would be a good thing to check out.  Computer Science students go on all sorts 

of study away programs, but this AIT program is the most popular option. 

 


